
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

ENERGY FACILITY SITE EVALUATION COUNCIL 
 

PO Box 43172    Olympia, Washington  98504-3172 
 
 
 
April 27, 2023 
 
ELECTRONIC SUBMITTAL ONLY 
 
Klickitat County Board of County Commissioners 
Mr. Dan Christopher 
Ms. Lori Zoller 
Mr. Jacob Anderson 
 
RE: Request for extension of Land Use Hearing for the Proposed Carriger Solar Facility 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
We are in receipt of your letter dated April 11, 2023 requesting an extension of an additional 3-
weeks to hold our Land Use Hearing for the Proposed Carriger Solar Facility. The letter stated 
that “Klickitat County is preparing documents to address land use consistency and other impacts 
the project may have on Klickitat County.” After checking on availability of the Council 
members and the Administrative Law Judge, it was determined that we can accommodate your 
request.  
 
Pending final confirmation of details, the Land Use Hearing is tentatively scheduled to be held 
virtually on May 16, 2023. Once final details are available, we will notice the Hearing in 
accordance with the applicable rules. If you have not yet done so, I encourage you to please sign 
up for the project mailing list to be notified of any project activity including relevant meeting 
notices. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Amí Hafkemeyer 
EFSEC Director of Siting and Compliance 
 
Cc: Sonia Bumpus, EFSEC Director 
 Joanne Snarski, EFSEC Siting Specialist 


